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AAHOA Central Midwest Region Charity Golf Tournament Raises Over 

$16,000 for Make A Wish Oklahoma 

OKLAHOMA CITY, Okla., Oct. 11 – AAHOA’s annual Central Midwest Region Charity Golf 
Tournament raised over $16,000 to benefit Make a Wish Oklahoma. This year’s tournament 
drew participants from across the Midwest. 

“So many AAHOA members and industry partners came together to make this year’s tournament 
a huge success,” said AAHOA Chairman Hitesh (HP) Patel. “AAHOA’s local members were 
instrumental in organizing this great event. Make a Wish Oklahoma is such a worthy cause, and 
AAHOA is proud to help raise money to support their mission.” 

Make a Wish Oklahoma works to grant life-changing wishes for children with critical illnesses. 

President and CEO Chip Rogers said, “This event is yet another reminder of the great things that 
the hospitality industry accomplishes when it works together. Promoting awareness of and 
raising money for a cause such as Make a Wish Oklahoma can make a real difference in the lives 
of many people.” 

The Central Midwest Region Golf Tournament is one of four annual charity tournaments held by 
AAHOA across the country. Over the past few years, this event and other AAHOA charitable 
endeavors have raised over half a million dollars for organizations that benefit children, 
hospitals, and work to prevent human trafficking. 

### 
 

AAHOA is the largest hotel owners association in the world. The nearly 18,000 AAHOA 
members own almost one in every two hotels in the United States. With billions of dollars in 
property assets and hundreds of thousands of employees, AAHOA members are core economic 
contributors in virtually every community. AAHOA is a proud defender of free enterprise and the 
foremost current-day example of realizing the American dream. 

 


